
Help those impacted by the recent flash flooding 
that has occurred in our community!

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call (954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov.  

Saturday, April 29, 2023

Westwood Heights Elementary 
from 10:00 a.m. until Noon 

2861 SW 9th Street
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312 

Floyd Hull Stadium  
from 9:00 a.m. until Noon 

2800 SW 8th Avenue 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33315

Food, water, books/toys giveaway, and social services will be available!

Resources and items of need will be provided to our  
community on Saturday, April 29th at the following locations:

Donation Collection Locations
Items Needed: New/gently used 
children’s clothing, non-perishable 

food, hygiene items, and  
cleaning supplies.  

Salvation Army
Wednesday - Friday

from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
100 SW 9th Avenue 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312

Westwood Heights Elementary 
& Floyd Hull Stadium 

Saturday, April 29th ONLY 
from 9:00 a.m. until 11:00 a.m.

(See addresses above)

For more information, contact Jorg Hruschka, Chief Service Officer,  

at 954-828-5568 or email jhruschka@fortlauderdale.gov.

tel:9548285568
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